
 
 
CANCELLATION NOTICE: 
 
ASCLS-MT 2020 spring educational conference will be 

canceled for this year April 9-11, 2020 in Missoula, MT. In 

the interests of supporting the national efforts to slow the 

transmission of COVID-19 we have decided to cancel our 

annual state educational gathering for the year of 2020 

with the intent to offer our meeting in Missoula in 2021 

instead.  

This decision was not made lightly and while we as 

healthcare workers tend to show up no matter the risk, we 

know it is also our duty to support the pandemic response 

and social distancing efforts.  

Thank you to everyone for your patience and 

understanding.  

A big thank you from ASCLS-MT to all the laboratory staff 

working diligently behind the scenes during this 

healthcare crisis.  

We will be working on distance learning options to fill the 

gap our conference has left in your CE requirements. So 

please stay tuned! 

Please direct any questions to the contact section of the 

website. 

 

 

 


